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Spirit Will Start Offering Daily Flights to St. Croix
Beginning April 22

Experience the USVI/ Published On February 12, 2020 04:38 PM /

Staff Consortium February 12, 2020

ST. CROIX — Beginning this spring, Spirit Airlines will serve theisland of St. Croix with daily
nonstop flights between Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport (FLL) and Henry E.
Rohlsen Airport, the Dept. of Tourism has announced.

D.O.T. Commissioner Joseph Boschulte reported that Spirit will expand its schedule between St.
Croix and Fort Lauderdale from four flights each week to once daily, effective April 22, 2020. He
thanked Florida's Hometown Airline for recognizing the growing interest in traveling between St.
Croix and the mainland, along with making the trip easier for people nationwide.

Spirit recently announced an upgrade in the frequency of flights on 15 routesin and out of Fort
Lauderdale and Orlando in order to offer travelers more flexible and convenient schedules.
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"Spirit Airlinesis excited to be nearly doubling our service to St. Croix just in time for summer,”
said John Kirby, vice president of network planning for Spirit. "With our now daily service, we're
giving St. Croix 'More Go' and opening it up to more travelers thanks to the unbeatable value
proposition our guests love."

Mr. Boschulte said the announcement fits well with the destination's marketing plans, which
include the roll out of the new brand campaign "St. Croix: avibe like no other."

"We look forward to welcoming many more Spirit passengers to 'The Big Island’ whether
returning on vacation, coming back home to visit friends and family or experience our vibe for the
first time," he stated.

The Department of Tourism's new campaign will focus on digital and social media, including
Spotify and Pandora, as well as Facebook, Instagram and Twitter. Print and broadcast will launch
in late February and early March, respectively.

Spirit Airlines recently won Low Cost Airline of the Y ear at the CAPA (Centre for Aviation)
World Aviation Summit and unveiled a complete cabin redesign featuring ergonomically-
designed seats, an improved aesthetic and a modern look and feel.

© Viconsortium 2024



